



STATE OF CALIFORNIA EDMUND G. BROWN JR., Governor

JOHN BOYD, PsyD Chair KHATERA ASLAMI-TAMPLEN Vice Chair TOBY EWING Executive Director

December 18, 2018

Jeff Nagel, Behavioral Health Director Orange County Behavioral Health Services 405 W. 5th Street, Room 726 Santa Ana, CA 92701

Dear Mr. Nagel,

Congratulations, the Commission has approved the Early Psychosis Learning Health Care Network Innovation Plan Collaborative on December 17, 2018 in the amount of \$2,499,120 for a project length of five (5) years.

On behalf of the Commission, I would like to thank you for all the work you do in your community.

If you have additional questions or need further assistance, feel free to contact me at sharmil.shah@mhsoac.ca.gov or your county liaison, Wendy Desormeaux at wendy.desormeaux@mhsoac.ca.gov.

Sincerely,

Sharmil Shah, Psy.D

Chief-Program Operations

Copy: Sharon Ishikawa, MHSA Coordinator